ALL PRINCIPALS/APS/TEACHERS: Hispanic Heritage History Bee Contest *Category:*

Audience: All Principals/APs, All Teachers

Due Date: n/a Meeting Date: n/a

Attachment(s): Hispanic_Heritage_History_Bee_Contest_Rules_and_Guidelines.pdf

Application_for_the_Hispanic_Heritage_History_Bee_Contest.pdf

To announce the Hispanic Heritage History Bee Contest for grades 4-12 sponsored by the Consulate General of Spain in Miami and the Spain-Florida Foundation.

- The Consulate General of Spain in Miami and the Spain-Florida Foundation is sponsoring the Hispanic Heritage History Bee Contest for students in grades 4-12. The contest is being held as one of the many activities planned by the Spain-Florida Foundation to commemorate the 500th anniversary of the arrival of the Spaniards to Florida.
- In order to participate in the annual Hispanic Heritage History Bee contest, schools must complete the attached application form and return it to rdiaz@spain-florida.org by **September 27, 2012.** On the application forms, schools must identify a teacher contact for the contest. The contact person will receive all future communication from the contest organizers.
- The contest consists of two phases a written qualifying exam and an oral competition.
 A multiple choice written test will be administered by each participating lead teacher on
 October 5, 2012. One winner will be selected per school to compete in an Oral
 Competition on Saturday, October 20, 2012 at Florida Atlantic University.
- Complete contest rules and guidelines are attached. Also attached is the required application form.
- If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Mr. Rodrigo Rodriguez at rdiaz@spain-florida.org_ or by phone at 786 364-8463 (office) or 954 297-8695 (cell).

Contact: Mr. John R. Doyle (305-995-1982)

Department: Division of Social Sciences